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Carolyn Rimmer

From: lynette jones <lynetteajones00@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 31 May 2023 3:29 PM
To: LPS submissions
Subject: Electricity transmission infrastructure protection code.

[You don't oŌen get email from lyneƩeajones00@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 

I would like to lodge my concern and objecƟon to the Electricity Infrastructure protecƟon code that has been released 
from our council as it shows the proposed electricity lines coming straight across my property at 391 Staverton Road 
Promised Land.  I have a business with an accommodaƟon coƩage on this property close to those lines and it is 
unacceptable having them in the vicinity of my business as it will impact on its occupancy greatly. 
I sincerely hope to hear from you with a posiƟve outcome. 
Kind regards 
LyneƩe Jones 
0407147220 
391 Staverton Road 
Promised Land 

31st May 2023 

Sent from my iPad 
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